
February	2,	2021	
								
					

	
ATTN:		Katelyn	Symington	

		Department	of	Planning	NSW	
	
	

Gunnedah	Waste	Facility	–	Application	Number	SSD-8530563	
Lot	1	&	2	DP	1226992	16	Torrens	Road	Gunnedah	

	
	

I	am	writing	in	objection	to	the	proposed	development	of	the	Gunnedah	Waste	
Facility.	My	objections	to	this	proposal	include;		
	

1. The	facility	will	be	located	in	close	proximity	to	private,	residential	and	
rural	holdings.	

2. Significant	health	risks	to	the	surrounding	community	associated	with	
dust	pollution,	toxic	air	pollution	and	contamination	of	water	sources.	

3. The	contamination	of	nearby	travelling	stock	routes	and	reserves.	
4. The	contamination	of	the	Namoi	river	system	and	ground	water	reserves.		
5. Increased	traffic	and	noise	pollution.	
6. No	consultation	with	the	Gunnedah	community.		
	

Kind	Regards,		


